
 
 

 

 

 

Date:  June 8, 2020 

 

TO:  Prospective Bidders 

 

FROM: Diana Bankhardt, Real Estate Services Coordinator 

 

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation to Offer – LRS #1962 – Cattle Grazing Lease on 

Heart Island Conservation Area – Flagler County, Florida  

                                

The following clarification/additional information is provided.    

 

Due to Covid-19 precautions, the mandatory site visit on Monday, June 15 shall be prescheduled 

individual site visits. All potential bidders must contact me via email by this Friday, June 12, 

2020 for an appointment. The site visit appointments will be scheduled on a first come, first 

served basis. The one-hour appointments will commence at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at 4:00 p.m.  

 

A land management staff person will hold the individual site visits and complete the attendance 

information sheet for you. Please have your contact information available including your email if 

you have one. Please note that District staff will be observing social distancing guidelines.  

 

A mandatory teleconference will be held on Tuesday, July 7,  2020 at 11:00 a.m. to review the 

bid package. The teleconference phone number with instructions will be emailed to you by 

Monday, July 6, 2020. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the District using the 

Florida Relay Service 1-800-955-8771 (TTD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 
 

Diana Bankhardt 

Real Estate Services Coordinator 

Real Estate Services Program 

St. Johns River Water Management District 

4049 Reid St., Palatka, FL 32177 

321-615-4329 

dbankhardt@sjrwmd.com 
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